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August 8, 2014

Via Electronic Filing

Mr. Patrick Donlon
Interim Executive Director
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street, 6th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215

Re: REQUEST FOR EXPEDITED PROCESSING
Construction Notice for PIR #264, Sugar Street, Lima, Allen County,
Ohio 12-inch High Pressure Distribution Line Replacement,
OPSB Case No. 14-1327-GA-BNR

Dear Mr. Donlon and Ms. McNeal:

Dominion East Ohio (“DEO”) is planning to replace replacing approximately
5,369 feet of existing 6- and 10-inch high-pressure bare steel with 695 feet of
6-inch fusion bond epoxy steel .280W by grade B and 5,075 feet of 12-inch
fusion bond epoxy steel .375W by grade X-42. The contractor will install
one 6-inch ball valve and four 12-inch valves. This construction project will
run on the west side of Sugar Street in the tree lawn between Kibby Street
and 4th Street in the City of Lima, Ohio.

The replacement pipeline will be located entirely within DEO’s service area.
The primary purpose of the replacement will be to take out of service the
aging and obsolete pipeline to assure a safe and constant natural gas supply to
DEO’s customers. This project is eligible for recovery as part of the Pipeline
Infrastructure Replacement program. The construction of the replacement
pipeline is anticipated to begin in September 2014. DEO plans to place the
line in-service by December 15, 2014.

DEO submitted payment of $2,000 in accordance with Ohio Administrative
Code Rule 4906-5-11(I) so that the Construction Notice will be considered on
an expedited basis. If you have any questions please call at the number listed
above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield
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